
    

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Thompson  

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, March 5, 
2024 at 7:00 pm at Thompson Town Hall, 815 Riverside Drive, North Grosvenordale, CT 
regarding the application by the Thompson Congregational Church for the Neighborhood 
Assistance Act Tax Credit Program.  The application materials are available for public 
inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office in Thompson Town Hall, 815 Riverside Drive North 
Grosvenordale, CT during regular business hours 

Dated at Thompson, Connecticut this 16th of February 2024. 

 

Board of Selectmen 
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